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Annual Meeting

Please come to the Library on Sunday afternoon, September
26, 1999, at 3:00 pm for the Annual Report of the
Foundation, You will be able to learn more details of the
year just completed and look forward to the 1999-2000 year.
You will be able to meet some of our benefactors from the
past year and express your appreciation to the many
volunteers who have contributed hours of work to the
Library since June, 1998. No reservations are required. Just
spend an hour on a Fall afternoon learning more about your
organization.

Library Advisory Committee

A new group of Fiske volunteers will begin work this
fall, reviewing Library acquisitions and advising the
Foundation Board on how to set priorities for expansion of
the collection, maintaining our currency in the key areas of
the collection (like New England, New York and the Oregon
Country) and how to make optimal use of limited space as
the collection grows in size. (We already are almost to 8000
volumes in the Library.) The group also will offer
recommendations when problems arise in cataloging new
titles, seeking the most useful placement in the collection for
retrieval by the patrons.

The committee consists of Mary Peters, director of the
Library catalog; Mary Stoebuck, a long time user of the
collection; Jan Olson, a volunteer on the Wednesday
evening shift and a professional librarian at the Federal
Office Building in Seattle; and Gary Zimmerman.

The Board recently affirmed that the Fiske Library will
concentrate its efforts on genealogically relevant materials
for the areas of North America from the Atlantic coast to the
tier of states on the western banks of the Mississippi River,
the states in the original Oregon Country, and those overseas
lands that supplied the stream of immigrant settlers into
each of these North American areas of concern.

While we may choose to accept offered donations
concerning other states in the Union, we will be
concentrating our purchases and our attention on building
up the collection in the above mentioned target areas. We
will strive to become the pre-eminent library for New
England and Middle Atlantic States research in this part of
the world. The continued support and help of all the Fiske
Family will be needed to reach this goal.

New Library Hours Are Coming

In an effort to provide more hours of research time to our
patrons and to enhance the focus on the Wednesday morning
educational seminars, the schedule of Library openings will
be changed effective October 1, 1999. You will find that
there are several more hours per week to come and use the
collection.

Monday 10:00 am to 3:00 pm

Wednesday 12 Noon to 8 pm

Thursday 3:00 pm to 8§ pm

Friday open by appt for groups from out of city
Saturday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Sunday Second Sunday of month, 1-4 pm

The key changes are to keep the library closed on
Wednesday mornings during the weekly seminar and then to
open at noon for all research and continue clear through to 8
pm. There will be no need to leave the library for a couple
of hours on Wednesday afternoon and then return for the
evening. You can work straight through! On Thursday, the
Library will be open from 3 pm to 8 pm in an effort to get
another day of research for you. On Saturday, the
starting time is being moved 1 hour earlier to give you a
more effective week-end time to work, and on the days that
the Pioneer Association opens their museum to the public
(on the second Sunday of the month) the Fiske Collection
will be open to you.

Cont. Pg. 7, Col. 1. New Hours

CALENDAR OF EVENTS |
Wed. Sept. 22, 10am .. ... First Class Fall Quarter *
Wed. Sept. 22, 12m .......... FGF Friends Meet.
Sun. Sept. 26,3 pm........ Fiske Annual Meeting *
FRJOQOt T wf Cavis il Start New Hours for Library *

Wed.. Oct. 8, 6:30 Beginning Genealogy Class Start *

Wed & Thurs. Nov. 24, 25 . . Library Closed Holiday *

Sat. Nov.7 ........ Close Date for Next Newsletter.
* See article in this Newsletter.
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President's Message

I recently spent two days at a Collections Management
Workshop offered by the Shoreline Historical Museum in
north Seattle with support from the King County Landmarks
and Heritage Commission. Many of the thirty participants
were interested in archival records management. We learned
how to keep better records of our collections, how to better
preserve the books and files that come to us, how to legally
dispose of duplicate and unneeded gifts when they are no
longer used in the collection and how to prepare for
unanticipated disasters that might damage all or part of the
collection.

The Fiske Library resources have been growing at an
accelerating rate and we must develop some new approaches
to manage the collection in a way that our users can more
easily access what is available to them. If you haven’t been
using our microform collection of fiche and rolls of
microfilm, if you haven’t been into the CD Rom collection, if
you haven’t found the depth of our “named” collections, you
are missing something in your experience of the Library. In
part, that is because we haven’t made useful finding aids
available to you. There is much work to be done in this
regard.

A few weeks ago, we received an extensive collection of
research notes and archival material from the family of Brian
Llewellyn Young. They represented his 54 years of family
research. When Brian Young died in March, 1997, at the age
of 80, he left a significant corpus of material that has now
come to the library. Mary Stevenson has just completed a
summary index to the files, which cover families in New
England, Pennsylvania, Virginia and a few in Oregon.
Surnames of prominence include Baldwin, Byrd, Huntley,
Hutchinson, Martz, Robertson, Robinson, Shay, Stickley,
Stockbarger, Stover, and Young.

As we become better organized in the Library, you may
want to consider leaving your own notes and research
materials to the Library. Future researchers will benefit from
the hours you have devoted to your collection and then will be
able to build upon it. Leave copies of your summary results
for your family, but seriously consider leaving the details in
your workbooks to a research library for others to extend that
research in the future. All of us will benefit from that
consideration.

[ would be happy to meet with you to discuss the details
of such a gift and how it might be accomplished in a smooth
fashion.

c?/&”% Zimmewnan

President

New On The
Bookshelf

Use this checklist to find new material of direct interest
to your own research and come into the Library to look at
these materials. Most of them are already on the shelves in
their appropriate section. There have been so many new
acquisitions, that the new book holding area in the
classroom space, was too small to hold them. So everything
has been merged into the collection. Ask a volunteer for
help if you can’t find the book of interest.

Family Histories
John Jacob Dreibelbis Family of America
A Noble Son - Spencer Kimball
Mayflower Families through 5 generations, Vol 16, John

Alden
Mayflower Families through 5 generations, Vol 17, Isaac

Allerton
Mayflower Families through 5 generations, Vol 18, Richard

Warren
Christopher McManus (3 vols.)

The Arnold Family

History & Genealogy of the Hoagland Family of America
Withington/Wethington/Weatherington Family History
The Unredeemed Captive (Williams)

The Seymour Family

Raymond Family Genealogy, Vol 1, Pt 3

Steigerwalt Family, 1767-1979

David Perrin, The Huguenot, 1665-1910

Dunbar Family History, Vol I & II

Pilgrim Edward Doty periodical

Washington State
Clark County History
Columbia River Gorge History
Memorial Records of So. King Co., Vol 1
Marriages of Whatcom County 1890-1893
Marriages of Whatcom County 1893-1898
Marriages of Whatcom County 1898-1905
They Claimed a Desert (Grant Co.)

History of Northwest Regular Baptists

Skagit County Index to Funeral Home Records 1908-1994
Skagit County - The Pioneer Book

Skagit County Death Records 1891-1905

Welsh in Black Diamond and Franklin, Wash.

Mayflower Pilgrim Pioneers (Seattle)

Shoreline Memories, Vol 1 & 11

The Light in the Mansion (Wash. Governor's wives)
Seattle City Directories, 1931, 32, 34, 36, 37, 38, 39, 41
Cont. on Pg. 4 Col. 1, New on the Bookshelf

The Newsletter is published quarterly by the Fiske Genealogical Foundation, 1644 43rd
Ave. East, Seattle, WA 98112-3222 for the use and convenience of patrons of the library.
Editor is Mary Stevenson, publisher is G.W. "Bill" Eberle.

Advertising rates are:
One-quarter page (3 2x 4 1/2") $22.50
One-eighth page (3 2x 2") $12.50
One-sixteenth page, (3 Y2 x 1") $7.50

Ads submitted for publication must be in a form ready for printing, and must be
submitted prior to the deadline for that issue given on page 1 of the previous newsletter.
Send check with your ad to Fiske Genealogical Foundation.
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Interested in Preserving
Records?

Jackie Cedarholm and some of her friends have been
copying inscriptions in a cemetery near Snohomish. This has
renewed interest among several Fiske Library members in
finding other opportunities for preserving some of our local
history. There are other cemeteries which could (and should)
be copied, and there are many early church records which also
may be of value if made available for easier access to -
genealogical researchers. 5

If you would be interested in participating in one of these
projects, please leave a note at the Library for Gary
Zimmerman. This could be the beginning of a great adventure
for you and you could personally make a useful contribution to
the local "world of records".

Speakers Wanted?! Apply Here!

The Library is receiving an increasing number of requests
to provide speakers for the programs at monthly meetings of
various genealogical organizations in Western Washington. If
you have done extensive research in a particular kind of record
or if you have a “specialty” in any field of research that you
could share with others, consider joining the Fiske Library
Speakers’ Bureau. It is helpful to the continuing strength of the
Fiske organization to have the visibility offered by a “Fiske”
representative offering these speaking programs.

In the past year, we have provided programs to the Eastside
Genealogical Society, the Whatcom County Genealogical
Society, the North Seattle Kiwanis Club, the South King County
Genealogical Society, the Skagit County Genealogical Society,
and the South Whidbey Genealogical Society. In the coming
weeks, we will have speakers at a PEO Chapter in Bellevue, at
Whatcom County, and a computer interest genealogy group in
the Seattle area.

Please call Gary Zimmerman at the library if you would like
to be included in this service, either as a presenter or to
schedule a program for your local organization.

Fiske Papers Received by Library

We thank Lorraine Dressel, a niece of Arthur Fiske, who
recently gave several boxes of his personal papers to the library.
These were located in his apartment at the time of his passing,
and had been in her possession since that time. The Library
staff have begun the task of sorting and cataloging this material
so that it can be used by researchers at the Library.

If you would like to help on this project, please attend the
work party being held at the library on Wednesday, December
15, at 10 a.m.

New England Institute Ends

After a successful run of several years duration, the New
England Institute classes on the first Saturday of the month will
not recommence this Fall. The Wednesday morning seminar
series will begin to schedule more New England topics,
beginning with a special session on resources in Connecticut
that is slated for October 27th. Additional offerings are
planned for the Winter and Spring Quarters. Our appreciation
goes to Peggy Kleyn for her faithful leadership of this group in
the past.

If more than six or eight people show an interest in
supporting focused discussions on New England research
topics, the Board will consider re-instating the New England
series. Let a member of the Board know of your interest.

Is There a “FITCH” in Your Line?

John T. Fitch, a resident of Cambridge, Massachusetts,
has just completed his fifth book about the Fitch family. This
was an English family, several members of which came to
New England in the 1600's. Two of his books cover the
English background of the family, and the other three are
about Rev. James Fitch and over 8000 named descendants. If
you connect with this family, Mary Stevenson has all the
books, and would be glad to help you check out your ancestry.
Her phone number is 425-454-5217. s :

How to Start Your Family Search

A series of classes in Beginning Genealogy will be
offered at the Library on four consecutive Wednesday
evenings in October, 1999. The two hour sessions will begin
at 6:30 pm on October 8th, 15th, 22nd and 29th. Mary Peters
will be coordinating these presentations, which will include
some Video Knowledge video tapes and class discussion of
the best ways to get started. These classes are free, but
students will be asked to purchase the handouts offered
during the month.

If you know of someone who might benefit from this
“orientation” series at a beginner’s level, please bring this
opportunity to their attention. The class will proceed only if
there are a minimum of five students enrolled. Call the
Library at 206-328-2716 and register your interest in these
Beginning Classes by leaving your name and telephone
number and how many people you will be
bringing to the classes.

Bookmark the Library

Browse the internet and visit the web site of the Fiske
Library. You will find us at http://www.fiske.lib.wa.us and
you will find current details of the educational programs at
the Library, the complete listing of duplicate and surplus
books available, news about northwest meetings of
genealogical interest, and details of upcoming trips offered to
Fiske members. A special thanks goes to volunteer Marjorie
Jodoin, our persistent webmaster, who volunteers her time to
keep our web pages up to date and accurate.

If you are using the Internet to access genealogical
resources, you are keeping current with contemporary
practice. You probably have discovered already that Cyndi’s
List (http://www.cyndislist.com) or Rootsweb
(http://www.rootsweb.com) are great places to start your
search. Be sure to look at the web site at the Family History
Library in Salt Lake City (http://www.familysearch.com), not
only for the fast search engines being applied to the IGI and
to the Ancestral Files, but also for easy access to the LDS
Research Outlines and to the entire catalog of the FHL. You
can get right down to the individual roll numbers of
microfilm so that you can go to your local Family History
Center and quickly order the records you need for your
research.

Fiske Newsletter E-mail Edition
So far sixteen persons have signed-up for the electronic
edition of the Fiske Newsletter. When the list gets over 30,
the electronic edition will begin publication.
To sign-up for the electronic edition; send an e-mail to
listserver@fiske.lib.wa.us with the body of the message:
subscribe newsletter
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Cont. from Pg. 2, Col. 2, New on the Bookshelf

General Genealogical Guides

Genealogical Research Directory, 1989

Finnish Genealogical Research

Irish Family History

Bibliography of Sources for Black Family History

Genealogical Maps & Guide to Norwegian Parish Registers

A Short Guide to Research in Germany

German Family Research made simple

Bibliography & Sources for German-American Research

Genealogical Handbook of German Research, Vol I & 11

Tracing your Civil War Ancestor

The Origin of English Surnames

Virkus® Abridged Compendium: First Families of America (3
volumes)

American Naturalization Processes & Procedures 1790-1905

Researching Social Security Numbers

"Point" Network of Italian Genealogy Directory

Loyalist Lineages in Canada 1783-1983

Scottish Family Histories held in Scottish Libraries

How to Search for Black Americans

How to Search for Chinese Ancestors

Hispanic Surnames

Research Aid for Switzerland

Genealogical Guide and Atlas of Norway

Handy Guide to Hungarian Genealogy

Swedish Heritage in America

How and Where to Research your Japanese Americans

Research in Mexico City

Directory of Professional Genealogists 1997-8

Feast Day Calendar for Denmark, Norway, Sweden, Finland,
and Protestant Germany

Women in the Military

The Wagon Trains of '44

A Guide to Irish Roots

Civil War Records

Encyclopedia of the Central West

Localities of Interest
Story of a Pioneer Alaska Juneau Diary
Social Registers of Philadelphia, 1904 through 1980
Boston Social Register, 1967
New York City Social Register, 1968
San Francisco Social Register, 1968
History of Illinois and her people
Genealogical Records of Utah
Using Pennsylvania German church records
Locating your Colonial German Families in Pennsylvania
Locating your Pennsylvania German Ancestor in Europe
Historic Towns of Washington Co., Pa., Vol 4
Virginia Court Records in Southwest Pa.
Welsh Settlements in Pa.
Ross County, Ohio Marriage Indices, 1798-1825
Pickaway Co., Ohio History/Biography 1796-1880
Cont. on Col. 2.

Pickaway & Franklin Co. Ohio History 1796-1880
Butler Co. Ohio Land Records
Gems of Genealogy (Green Bay, Wisc.)
French/Canadian/Acadian Genealogy of Wisconsin , e
Picture Postcard History of New York, Elmira, Corning & -
vicinity
Branching Out - Duluth, Minn.
Salem Witchcraft
Vital Records of Rehoboth, Mass.
Town Records of Scituate, Mass., Vol 1 & 2
Melungeons Yesterday and Today
Early West Va. Wills, Vol I
U.S. Census Images, Ohio Co., W.VA. 1810-1840
U.S. Census Images, Tyler Co. W.VA. 1830
Marshall Co. W.VA. Deaths/Births/Bapt. 1856-59
Ohio Co. W.VA. Index V. 1 & 2, 1777-1881
Va. and the French/Indian War
History of Augusta Co., Va.
New Castle Co., De., Land Records
Va. State Library Guide - Pre-1904 County Records
Will/Estate Records, Va. State Library
Marriage Records, Va. State Library
Northern Neck Land Grants, 1742-75
We again wish to thank the generous contributors to our
library. They include Karen Bridgeman, Jane Green, Gary
Zimmerman, Mary Stevenson, Mr and Mrs George
Denniston and the William T Van Kleeck Family.

Your Expertise May Be Needed
by Someone Else :

If you have done a lot of genealogy in a particular
region or have cultivated a talent for using a particular
kind of record, the Fiske Library can use your skill. You
may not want to do public speaking and will avoid the
speakers’ bureau described elsewhere in this newsletter, but
perhaps the more private one-on-one relationship of a
mentor to a needy student appeals to you. It has been
suggested that we create a roster of volunteeer “experts”
who could be called upon by the volunteer staff at the
Library when a patron has a particular need for assistance.
For example, one person recently volunteered to serve on
such a list for questions dealing with Quebec and the
records of New France. If a person comes into the library
and has a problem finding their French Canadian lineage,
we have an offer of expert help from our “consultant list.”

If you would like to be included on the first draft of this
consultant list, please send a note to Gary at the Library
indicating your particular areas of emphasis. Be sure to
note that it is the consultant service that you are interested.
Gary could also use some people with additional translation
skills; he can cover the French, German and Spanish
records, but periodically we have to go searching for help—-
on Scandinavian, Russian and Asian languages. Any
translators out there?



FISKE GENEALOGICAL LIBRARY
FALL SEMINAR SERIES 1999

Sep 22 Genealogical Records of New France (Quebec) and their origins
in France
29 Oregon -- History
Oct06 Oregon -- Records and Repositories
13 Doing Genealogy in Michigan - |
20 Doing Genealogy in Michigan - ||
27  Family History Sources in Connecticut
Nov 03  Presbyterian Church Records and Repositories
10  Field Trip to Tacoma Public Library
17 Jewish Genealogy: Sources and Resources
by Sheryl Stern, President
Jewish Genealogical Society of Washington State
=2
24 no class -- Thanksgiving Travel Day -- Library is closed
Dec 01 Research Roadblocks -- discussion of “problems” submitted by
participants in the seminar
08 Federal Land Records and National Archive Maps
by Mary Peters, Director of Education
Fiske Genealogical Library
15  Work Party followed by Holiday Party -- seminar participants
volunteer for archival processing tasks in the library
All classes will be held from 10:00 am to 12 Noon in the Library at 1644 43rd
Avenue East, Seattle, Washington. Tuition is $5 per class or $30 per quarter or
$75 for the annual membership with educational privileges.
BEGINNING GENEALOGY
Four consecutive sessions for beginners on the basics of getting started in
family history research will be offered on Wednesday evenings in the Library
= from 6:30 to 8:00 pm on October 8, 15, 22 and 29, 1999. There is no tuition, but

participants will be asked to pay at cost for their handouts. The instructor is
Mary Peters, Director of Education.



2000

SALT LAKE
TOUR

FEB 03 to TR
(Thursday to Saturday)
$ 725. (Share Twin) $ 1175. (Single)
includes:

Round-trip airfare from Seattie on DELTA AIRLINES (not guaranteed until
purchased. non-refundable and non-changeable).

Schedule:
Lv.  Delta 1449 Feb. 03 10:30 am Ar. Salt Lake 1:12 pm
Rtn.  Delta 1677 Feb. 12 7:05 pm Ar. Seattle  8:07 pm

Accommodations at Best Western Salt Lake Plaza Hotel (next door to LDS Library)
for nine (9) nights and ten (10) days.

Hotel 1axes. round-trip transfers (airport to hotel), and baggage handling including
tips.

Pre-trip seminar. one no-host dinner at a local restaurant during trip, and two-hour
lecture by expert genealogist from LDS Library.

$175. per person due at time of registration (please use form below). Final
payments due by December 15. CANCELLATION PENALTIES MAY
APPLY. Trip Cancellation Insurance is purchasable through Hood Canal
Travel. All payments should be made to Hood Canal Travel, P.O. Box 939,
Belfair. WA 98528 — phone (360)275-2831.

Clip and Mail

Enclosed is a 5175.00 deposit (per person) for the Fiske Salt Lake Tour on Feb. (3. 2000.

Name: Phone:

Address:

( )Singleor ( ) Shared Room. If Shared, roommate is

[ understand that if no roommate is available for me. I might have to pay for a Single.

() Senior Citizen. ( .)Haveor( ) Have not been to Salt Luke before.
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Cont. From Pg. 1, Col. 2. New Hours
In a related action, the Board has decided to be more
explicit about closures at holiday time: when the schedule
changes on October 1st, the library will also move to full
closures on the following holidays:
Closures 1999-2000 b i
September 6 Labor Day week-end
" _November 24 & 25 Thanksgiving holiday
December 18 to January 3 Holiday closure
February 21  President's Day
April 21, 22, 23 Easter vacation
May 27 & 29 Memorial Day

Marriage Records from the First Methodist
Church, Seattle, Washington Territory

These records are being continued from the November,
1998 Newsletter. The records are extracted from the book
CHURCH RECORDS OF T, HE FIRST METHODIST
EPISCOPAL CHURCH, SEA TTLE, WASHINGTON
TERRITORY, which is available at Fiske Library for sale or for
research.

April 21, 1901 William Gibbons SHELLEY of Seattle &
Dorothy McCLELLAN of Beatrice, Neb., m. at 523 Terrace
St. witnesses D. L. Harder, Mrs. D. L. Harder.

April 21, 1901 James W. HARRIS of Seattle & Martha
LETSON of Yoncella, Or., witnesses Grace Helen Bradley,
Ina Ingersoll.

May 1, 1901 James WATERS & Melissa Ella BROWN m. at
311 Marion St., witnesses W. B. Frazier, C. A. Eaton.

May 1, 1901 Albert Otis BREECE of Green Lake & Birdie
May BANGS of Seattle, m. at Green Lake, witnesses Clyde
M. Greshom, Nellie Kelly.

May 6, 1901 Adolph Theodore SCHMIDT of Seattle & Edna
Earle METLER of Seattle, m. at 1514 Bellevue Ave.
witnesses Mabel Paup, Leonard Teachcut.

May 18, 1901 Herbert HOWARD of Seattle & Ellen
ROBERTS of Seattle, m. at 1514 Bellevue Ave., witnesses
H. C. Hillman, Amelia Koenig.

June 5, 1901 Walter S. BARNARD of Tacoma & Florence
STAFFORD of St. Thomas, Ontario, m. at 1514 Bellevue
Ave., witnesses Minnie Gruel, Jennie Randall.

June 6, 1901 Arthur PATRIC of Snohomish, Wash. & Emma
E. CRUEGER of Snohomish, Wash. m. at 1514 Bellevue
Ave., witnesses Mattie Sweet, Jennie Randall.

June 6, 1901 Frank BURT of Lowell, Wash. & Lula
CORNWELL of Lowell, Wash. m. at McCombs Block,
witnesses J. M. Cook, Mrs. J. M. Cook.

June 12, 1901 Frederick Richard EACRETT of Seattle &
Eva Gertrude PENHOLE of Exeter, Ontario, m. at 1514
Bellevue Ave., witnesses Minnie Gruel, Mattie Sweet.

June 12, 1901 Arthur E. HOSKINS of Seattle & Pearl D.
McQUILLIN of Seattle, m. at 1914 E. Spruce St.,
witnesses Anna Hoskins, James G. Loumis.

Tane 15, 1901 William MURLIN of Seattle & Christiana
EDSON of Seattle, m. at 1925 9th Ave., witnesses Mrs.

Neata Spansail, J. J. Spansail.

June 17, 1901 George R. FARR of Seattle & Effie E.
JONES of Seattle, m. at 1021 Fourth Ave., witnesses
Annie Mclntosh, Samuel H. Clements.

June 18, 1901 Erne;t C. BATES of Seattle & N. Blanche
FRANKS of Seattle, m. at 716 Sixth Ave. witnesses
Anna Hoskins, N. F. Bates.

June 20, 1901 Harry S. SPENCE of El Paso, Texas & 1da
Liza CRABILL, of Ovillia, Wash., witnesses Willis
Crabill, Vera Sells.

June 29, 1901 Geo. Raymond MILLER of Everett, Wash. &
Emma Sophia KLINGBEST of Everett, Wash.,
witnesses Daniel Kies, Lizzie Kies.

July 1, 1901 Herbert ODELL of Sacramento, Cal. &
Gertrude M RHOADES of Sacramento, Cal. witnesses
Minnie Gruel, Mattie Sweet.

July 1, 1901 Albert Miner AUSTIN of Seattle & Josie G.
LEWIS of Fairbault, Minn., witnesses Mrs. Eliza Austin,
C. G. Clare.

July 4, 1901 F rederick W. OSBORNE of Seattle &
Amanda BERG of Seattle, m. at 519 1/2 Pike St.,
witnesses W. H. Douglas, Mrs W. H. Douglas.

July 11,1901 Amasa Henry OLDS of Seattle & Luella M.
WILLITS of Council Bluffs, la., m. at 311 Marion St.,
witnesses C. H. Cummings, Victoria Parr.

Aug 14, 1901 H. Eugene HUCKINS of Seattle & Rachel F.
FITTS of Seattle, m. at 529 27th Ave. S., witnesses D.S.
Fitts, Lena Huskins

Aug. 14, 1901 Joseph W. EGGLER of Seattle & Maria
WALKER of Seattle witnesses Florence Walker, Chas.
H. Walker

Aug 14, 1901 Frank S. WILEY of Seattle & Edna L.
McCRAKEN of Seattle, m. at 118 Republican St. Ww.,
witnesses David Stanway, M. E. Stanway.

Aug 15, 1901 Otto SCHATZ of Issaquah, Wash. & Louise
STEWART of Issaquah, witnesses Mary Stewart, Jennie
Randall.

Aug 15, 1901 Chas. A NJTHART of Oso, Wash. & Gussie M.
MILNE of Bluff, Wash., m. at 311 Marion St. witnesses
Dilma Arnold, Mrs. C. W. Arnold.

Aug 21, 1901 Elias F. BRANDEBERRY of Seattle & Lou
Illa HEISLER of Seattle, m. at 403 12th Ave. witnesses
Mrs. Clara Davis, Mrs M. McConnell.

Aug 29, 1901 Peter CONNACHER of Seattle & Florence
L. YOUNG of Seattle, witnesses Dilma Arnold, Mrs C.
W. Arnold.

These records will be continued on a space available basis in
future issues. Remember the entire book which has an a
names index is available at the library.



